
Paul Shedden 
15 Alley Street 

SPEERS POINT NSW 2284 

Planning Services 
Department of Planning and Environment 
PO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

To whom it may concern, 

I write this letter in support of the Martins Creek Quarry Expansion Project (SSD 6612). 

As an employee of Daracon for over 5 years this project is important to me. I work with the 
products that come from the Martins Creek quarry. 

We rely on the high quality products to be able to produce the best concrete possible. This has 
been proven with the growth of the Daracrete business. 

I also believe the Quarry plays an important role within the community and the Hunter Valley 
area. The construction industry relies on the Quarry as one of only a couple of hard rock 
suppliers in the region and if the Hunter Valley is to prosper and grow, Martins Creek Quarry will 
be required to provide the necessary materials for major infrastructure projects. 

I support the Martins Creek Quarry proposed expansion project. 

I have not made any reportable political donations. 

Yours fai fully, 

Paul. 


